Dumpster Change Notice

On Friday, February 4, Waste Management will be removing their dumpsters and they will be replaced with Republic Services dumpsters on the same day.  The Board of Trustees have negotiated a deal that will save RC about $1,000 per month.

The plan is to get them all switched on the same day so that there is no disruption of service.  If the weather becomes a factor, it may take a couple of days to replace them all.  You can use whichever dumpster is at your regular spot during the transition.

The new dumpsters, both trash and recycling, will be placed in the same location as the current dumpsters.




